
 

Email submission from Arthur Marsh 
 

Department of Communications’ Review of the national Triple Zero (000) operator 2014 
 

Hi, I have been concerned that some emergency services may not have been sending discrepancy 
reports to the IPND manager when the address details supplied by the IPND did not match the actual 
address of the fixed line service used to call 000. 
 
Please take note of the quoted emails below and take this as a statement from myself that I would 
expect that it should be mandatory for errors in the address supplied by the IPND to be investigated and 
corrected.’ 
 
 

Return to: Submissions received for the Triple Zero review page 

 
 
 

http://www.communications.gov.au/telephone_services/emergency_call_services/Submissions_received_for_triple_zero_review

